

Ellel St. John's Church of England Primary School

Chapel Street Galgate Lancaster. LA2 0JS Headteacher Mrs Joanna FitzGerald Tel: 01524 751320

e-mail: <u>head@ellel-st-johns.lancs.sch.uk</u> website: www.ellelstjohns.school

April 2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

WELCOME TO ELLEL ST JOHN'S Cofe PRIMARY SCHOOL!

Thank you for choosing Ellel St John's Cofe Primary School for your child. Our whole school community is looking forward to welcoming your child into the Ellel family. In order for us to begin to build the vitally important relationship between home and school, we would like to invite you to our Reception Induction Meeting on **Thursday 11**th **May, 5-6pm** in the school hall. This will give you an opportunity to meet some key members of staff and ask any questions that you may have.

We have already set up an information page on our school website which you can find under Classes – new Reception intake or by following the link below: https://ellelstjohns.school/new-reception-intake/

Important Dates for the summer term:

We are delighted to be able to invite you and your child into school for some induction visits later this term and want to inform you of these dates now. For induction purposes, the children have been split into two alphabetical groups based on their surname:

Group A – surnames from A to M. Group B – surnames from N to Z.

Monday 19th June, 1.30 - 2.30: Stay and Play Session for children in **Group A** Tuesday 20th June, 1.30 - 2.30: Stay and Play Session for children in **Group B**.

A parent is invited to stay with their child for this session.

Monday 17th **July, 1.15 – 2.30:** Teddy Bear's Picnic for all children. We would like parents to leave their children with us for this session and collect them at 2.30.

We are very much looking forward to seeing you on 11th May and beginning this exciting educational journey together!

Yours sincerely

Mrs J FitzGerald (Headteacher)